
 
     FCA has been 
going strong 
during the Fall 
Semester.  We’ve 
started two Cam-
pus Huddles, three 
Team Huddles, and 

Calhoun Community College 
started their Campus Huddle again. 
 It’s meeting weekly and most of the 
athletes, and several students are 
attending. We have good leaders 
who want to see Christ impact their 
teams.  
     Haleyville High School has 
relaunched their Huddle and it’s 
moving in the right direction.  We 
have been meeting with the student 
leaders to encourage, empower, 
and equip them to be bold for 
Jesus on their campus.   

     Team Huddles are by far my 
favorite.  I’m able to be at practice, 
interact with teams, and build better 
relationships.  They also allow us to 
reach students with the Gospel who 
do not attend a Campus Huddle.   
     The other day after sharing with 
a team, I had a player talk with me 
about one of his friends.  Come to 
find out, the friend says he is an 
atheist.  Please pray for both of 
these students.  Unfortunately, this 
is true on many of our campuses.  
     Thank you for partnering with us 
through prayer and financially so  
we can speak the Truth and share 

the hope of Jesus Christ in our 
area schools and to our teams. 
               In Him,  
                                David
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Hey everyone!  
     My name is Mallory Sandlin, 
I am so honored to be serving 
on North Alabama’s Team as 
the Area Rep. for Athens City 
and Limestone County.  
     I’m originally from 
Birmingham, where I served on 

the FCA staff for almost 7 years. The works of 
the vision and mission of FCA has always 
been a passion of mine and I look forward to 
getting in the field to meet the ones that make 
this ministry possible. Thank you to all of you!  
     One of my highlights  this fall was our first 
Night of Champions hosted in Athens. Former 
NFL player, Devin Wyman, shared his 
testimony to students from all over our area. 
We are excited about this event being a yearly 
opportunity for coaches and students to attend to hear the Gospel message.  
     I look forward to meeting each of you and seeing how Jesus uses this 
ministry to impact the community of Athens and Limestone County.  
     I’m grateful God has allowed me to be a part in this great 
mission!

Serving Him, 
                                              	 	 	 Mallory


